Newsletter from The Camillian social Center Rayong

December 2019

Dear Friends and Supporters,

Here we are once again with a newsletter from The Camillian Children’s Home (CSC) and The
Independent Living Center (IDP) for December 2019. This month, our children of our 2 Homes were very
happy to have many different groups of kind people visiting and they brought lots of gifts for all the
children for the Christmas and New Year. All our children enjoyed doing fun activities with all the kind
people all month. Besides this, some groups of kind people also picked children up to take them out. In
which our children had their eyes opened in different surrounding that they are used to. We would like to
give our sincere thanks to all the kind people for donation many useful items and helping all the activities
at the center.
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On the 2" of December 2019, our center organized our World Aids Day event. There were many

people from different companies, schools and communities interested in joining at this event. There were

many booths to provide knowledge about HIV / AIDS and also various games to give knowledge about

HIV / AIDS as well. The purpose of this event is to let everyone know information about prevention and

taking care of yourself.
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On the 5" of December 2019, our children and all the members of center were very happy to
respect our last King on the occasion of his birthday and in thanks for the many good things that he did for
his subjects during his reign of many years.

Also on this day during lunch, our center organized the birthday party for 2 of our children
(Punpun and Title) and 1 teenager (Am) from The Independent’s Home. Our children received birthday’s

cakes with support from Mr. Norman Vernon and Mr. Steven who have been supports of our children’s

activities in the center since 2006. Thank you for your kindness.

v A o ) ¥ y A ¥ 19y A 4 o A Y Y o

AUN 7 TUINAY N.F1. 2562 uawmmmﬁmmumumgmmﬂmamaﬂmmmzllﬂﬂm%hmam
~ o ~ U a o I~ = a 4 % =< A Y 9, o
NOTUNNUHIUAT Iﬂﬂﬂ'lﬁﬁuﬂﬁléuwc]ﬁ]1ﬂﬂﬁjﬂﬂi]&l1’l!@‘]ﬂﬂiﬁ]ﬂ IWﬁHJE]i 109 W@"lﬂﬂﬂﬂﬂﬁ)ﬂv\h’ﬂ']aﬂ\‘]
v 4 9 Ayg g ¥ 9 o A o =2y o yay ¥
H?NG]ﬂumu°VIVlﬂ!,Gll"l‘lfil!Lﬁ$llﬂﬂ?TiJgLﬂEl?ﬂUi%ﬂUgﬁﬂgﬂﬂ'ﬂa “INH'ENG]ﬁTil'lﬁﬂu'lﬂ')'lll'iVlulﬂ’lﬂﬂ

U

1 1 1 g’l 1 C:), - 1 H
anun lhinienluadedi liifluinuzanuilumsFouludesSouasl 1:1desvevouquiian
Ao Ao a Aa ] A2 a4 a oo
UsHNNIANINIsuNAed il naesnanenunas
On the 7" of December 2019, all of our Children including our teenagers woke up early that
morning to go to Planetarium, Bangkok with support from HMC Polymers Company Limited. When they
arrived at Planetarium, they were excited to learn about our Solar System. They all learned a lot about our

solar system which will help with their studying at school. We would like to give big thanks to all the staff

at the HMC Polymers Company for organizing this great event for the second consecutive year.
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On the 8" of December 2019, Mr. Somsak and his family provided a lunch for all members of our

center and they also brought many useful items for us. Thank you all for your kindness.
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On the 14" of December 2019, our center organized our Christmas Party at our center to thank all
of our benefactors. Many of whom also brought food for the party, gifts and also donated money to help

with our center's activities. Our children didn’t have any gifts to give in return to thank them for their

kindness other than their on stage performances.
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TUN 15 TUNAN WA, 2562 ﬂ’cjiJ The Jackalope Canadian Golf Club & The Jester Care for Kids
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On the 15" of December 2019, The Jester Care for Kids took all of our kids to shop at Big C
Super Center in Rayong City. At the time, they enjoyed seeing around the store and they bought useful
Christmas gifts of their choice that they like. We would like to give you our sincere thanks for your

kindness again for this annual event. See more details: http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/JESTERS-

BIGC-2019.html
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http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/JESTERS-BIGC-2019.html
http://www.hiv-aids-kids.org/event/JESTERS-BIGC-2019.html
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On the 21" of December 2019, Mr. Big and his friends from Seventeen Magazine brought many
Christmas gifts for our children at the center this annual event created a lot of smiles and happiness.

Thank you for bringing us lots of Christmas gifts every year.
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On the 22" of December 2019, a big group of kind people in name of “Friend For Friend”
organized a New Year’s Entertainment Event at our center. Our children and all members of center
enjoying performing on the stage, which was accompanied with loads of delicious food for the event.

Thank you for organizing this New Year’s Party for us every year.
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On the 25" of December 2019, it was our Christmas Day Party. This event is exclusively for our

kids, patients and staff. We started with holy mass in the chapel with Bishop Silvio Siriphong Jarassri

who is the head of the Diocese of Chanthaburi. After which, all the children and members performed on



the stage and very much enjoyed all the food from the support of many different groups of kind people.

Big Thanks to all the kind people who organize this activity for us this day.
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On the 28" of December 2019, our teenagers went out to exercise in the public park to help take

care of their health.
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On the 29" of December 2019, our teenagers participated in learning to cook cookies in the

morning. The next day they will give these to all the members of the center in thanks for helping. After

cooking, they helped to clean their stock rooms and other rooms at youth center.
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On the 30" of December 2019, our children and teenagers gave small presents (cookies) to all
members of center on the occasion of Christmas and New Year 2020. We wish them all to be happy and

good health.
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On the 31" of December 2019, our teenagers went to organize a New Year Eve Party for all of the
patients at our Garden of Eden which is our Adult Rehabilitation Center. Our patients there were very
happy, enjoyed having different foods and playing many games and participated in fun activities all that
day.

At the children’s home, our caregivers organized a party for our kids and this night they enjoyed

watching movies waiting to count down the New Year and they also slept in the tents in front of the

children’s home. They were very happy to do all these activity all night.

Camillian Social Center Rayong
1 /1 Soi Kiri, Huae Pong, Rayong 21150
Tel 038 - 685480 Fax 038 - 687480

E-mail: cscrayon@loxinfo.co.th




